
Gentleman's Club Report


The Gentleman’s Club is doing well with several Gentleman regularly 
attending.  We welcome anyone who like to come and have a look.   It is held 
every Monday from 1.30pm to 4.00pm.


 


The Short Mat Bowls Club has stopped but will try to advertise again in 
September as people are now playing outside.  
 
Philip Aldred


